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Bryant, Shellie

From: City Council
Sent: January 24, 2019 4:14 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Thursday, January 24, 2019 - 16:13 
Submitted by anonymous user: 204.83.109.206 
Submitted values are: 
 
Date: Thursday, January 24, 2019 
To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name: Niki 
Last Name: Nagy 
Email:  
Address: Taylor St West 
City: Saskatoon 
Province: Saskatchewan 
Postal Code:  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):  
Subject: Organic Bins 
Meeting (if known):  
Comments: I’ve read that a substantial amount of the waste going to the landfill is organic waste that could have been diverted. Which 
is, I assume, why the city wanted to issue organic bins to every household. I fully support that endeveor. It makes a great deal of sense 
to be keeping this material out of the landfill. As a homeowner we have been subscribing to the organic bin for 2-3 years already. It’s 
an extremely worthwhile program worth the subscription cost. Instead of spending the money on the different size garbage bins, which 
then require different garbage trucks, it seems like the waste would be reduced simply by implementing the organic bin program 
throughout the city, and charging each family the subscription fee. Larger organic bins for multi-family dwellings and businesses 
would also be a fantastic addition.  Restaurants and grocery stores contribute a substantial amount of waste that could be easily 
diverted. 
Attachments: 
 
 
The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/277377 




